
 

       

 
 
 

• Science National Honor Society meeting on Thursday 11/17 at 2:30 in Room 127. Any questions, 
see Ms. Yevoli or Mr. Sheltz. 

 

• The Drama Club is holding its annual Bake Sale all this week! Stop by the Grove Place entrance 
every morning before 7:30 to purchase a treat or two or three! All proceeds will go towards the Drama 
Club’s field trip and workshop fund.  

 

• If you are interested in sewing an ornament for community service, please stop by Room 109 to pick 
up a Conklin House Ornament Kit. Community service hours will be given for your time sewing and 
all ornaments will be on display at the Conklin House.  

 

• The World Language Club will be selling GRATEFUL GRAMS this week in the cafeteria during 
lunch periods! These are like BOO GRAMS but better! For only $2, you can brighten someone’s day! 
See Mrs. Anderson or Ms. Caldwell or any Language Club member if you have any questions.  

 

• Want to help make BHS a more inclusive place for all our students? Safe Space is meeting on 
Wednesday at 7:15 in Room 241. See you there! 

 

• Attention Seniors:  Suffolk Community College Onsite Admissions will be visiting BHS on 
Wednesday 12/7. If you think you may be interested, please come to Guidance and sign up as soon 
as possible so that we can save a spot for you! 

 

• Attention Juniors & Seniors:  If you are interested in meeting with one of the following college 
representatives, please come to Guidance and sign up as soon as possible: 

o Five Towns College    Tuesday 11/15 1:00PM (8th period) 
o IONA University   Thursday 11/17 11:30AM (6th period) 

   

• Attention All 9th Graders:  Your 9th grade appointments with your Guidance Counselors have been 
scheduled. Please check your email for this information!!! Thank you! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


